
 

 

 

 

 

September 19, 1996 

 

Mr. Edward J. Coyle 

1505 N. Mojave Road 

Las Vegas, NV 89101 

 

 

Dear Mr. Coyle, 

 

This letter is to confirm our scheduled meeting with you at your home on Tuesday, October 15, 1996, 

at 11:00 a.m.  As during our earlier phone interview, during this meeting I will again ask you to 

describe your duties and experiences as a member of the Army’s 112th INTC Group.  I will tape the 

interview, and I will ask you at the outset to swear on tape that your account is true to the best of your 

recollection.  (The only purpose in doing this is to assure assassination researchers that this is not a 

“cooked” interview in any way, but rather exactly what it is: a candid statement of your 

remembrances.) 

 

I will be bringing various archival documents for you to look at.  Our goal in doing this is to see if 

any of these jog your memory.  Additionally, you may be able to help us fill in some gaps in our 

knowledge about the organization and operations of the 112th’s Dallas office. 

 

I am enclosing a copy of the transcript of our telephone conversation with you on July 29, 1996.  

Please accept my apologies for the delay in getting it to you.  It had to be submitted to our General 

Counsel for approval; in addition, several developments in the last few weeks have required the full 

attention of the military team.  Unfortunately, your transcript, which we promised you, was delayed. 

 I regret the lapse in fulfilling that promise.   

 

I will also be bringing excerpts from several books and articles where assassination researchers have 

written about you and/or your duties.  I think you will find these interesting.  On the advice of our 

General Counsel, I think it best that I not show you any of these excerpts until we actually do our 

interview.  (That way, no one will ever be able to say later that your recollections were influenced, 

one way or another, by what various authors may already have written.) 

 

If any problem or conflict should arise between now and the date of our scheduled interview, please 

feel free to contact me or my associate Christopher Barger, calling collect if you wish, at (202) 

724-0088.  My extension is 230; Mr. Barger’s is 259.  I look forward to meeting you in person and 



continuing our conversations. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Timothy A. Wray 

Chief Analyst for Military Records 


